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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on this proposal. I have two main concerns. First

the scope, scale and intensity of new development proposed at Holland Lake would ruin the character and

historical use of the site. The proposal is tone-deaf and out of sync with both the culture and environment of the

location. 

 

Two, I was taken aback by the extraordinaryly biased commentary from the Forest Supervisor when the scoping

letter and press release were first issued. His language was so lopsided--the new Colorado-style development of

Holland Lake was presented as if it was something residents of Westwrn Montana want, which has zero basis in

fact or evidence, and he telegraphed that the decision was already made. This is a breach of trust by a Agency

Administrator. I generally defer to the professional judgement of our USFS leaders, but this was such an over the

top example of a "back room deal" I can not let it pass. 


